
Frozen Ropes Summer Camp 2021: COVID-19 Protocols

● We ask that campers do not arrive more than 5-10 minutes early to the program.

● Guardians who are dropping off or picking campers up will remain socially distanced

and masked.

● Parents/guardians will be asked to fill out a simple Covid-19 health assessment form.

Campers will not be allowed in camp without having completed the assessment.

● Masks, covering the nose and mouth, will be worn at all times by campers and

employees, except while eating or drinking.

● Social distancing measures will be implemented so everyone stays at least six feet

apart.

● Families will be expected to notify us immediately if their child has any symptoms or

close contact with anyone who has tested positive.

● If an employee tests positive, we will immediately notify state and health

departments and cooperate with contact tracing efforts, including notifying potential

contacts. This includes families of the children who had close contact with the

individual, while maintaining confidentiality required by state and federal law and

regulations.

● If a child in the camp tests positive, we will notify state and health departments and

contact everyone who was in contact with them.

● As local COVID-19 policies change between now and the start of our summer camp

season, our plans and policies may change. Updates will be posted on our website,

and communicated to enrolled families.

Please sign below, stating you understand all the protocols listed above.

Parent Signature: ____________________________________ Date: ___________


